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My name is Sarah Stelling and I have been a loyal York City fan for 26 years. My family have a long running history with the club, my Mum and Dad met at City in the late 70's. Then my Dad went on to work for the club and my sister and I became regulars in the 90's. I am a mother of four children and all four are all fans too so City certainly runs through our blood!

A little about me now…I started my career in the nursing profession which subsequently led into working within marketing management and fundraising. I have thoroughly enjoyed both sectors I have worked in and the rewards are second.

I’m a proud mum to my four wonderful children Evie - 11, Jack – 8 and twins Amelie and Harry – 6. I’ve been married to Tom for ten years and we have a very bouncy puppy so keeps us all entertained.
 
I want to share a little about my decision to join the trust board. The main reason was to share the message that the supporters of the club are key and the huge role they play in making a club what it is. The fans successfully saved the club through determination, hard work and fundraising. I joined the committee not because of the skills I could offer the trust but because York City is a fantastic club.  

I'm proud to be a fan even when times are hard and I will continue to encourage my children and in time my grandchildren to carry on this tradition. You cannot replace the support of a local team and venturing down to the ground on a Saturday afternoon often freezing cold to cheer those 11 blokes on who wear their club’s badge with pride.

Your local club is like I’ve said before is a loving community, where you make friends for life who do become part of your own family. York City is a club that has so much to offer and I for one want to see York City live on for many years. I am full of enthusiasm and ideas and am really looking forward to future events. The trust is going to make its mark and I would be delighted and honoured to be part of its future progression.

